The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 28th day of August at 1:00 PM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY.

Town Board Members Present:
Jay Bosley		Supervisor
Chris Kjolhede	Councilperson
Deb Dalton		Councilperson
Pat Kennedy		Councilperson

Also Present:
Meg Kiernan		Former Town Supervisor
Pamela Deane		Town Clerk

The Town Board reviewed and discussed the proposed 2025 Budget offered by Former Town Supervisor 
Ben Bauer.

No changes were made. Next Budget Workshop was scheduled for September 12th at 1:00 pm.

MOTION by Councilperson Kjolhede to adjourn. 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:38 pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 
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